
 
 

Southern Alberta Energy from Waste Association 

Town of Coaldale, 1920 – 17 Street Coaldale, AB T1M 1M1 
www.saewa.ca 

 
December 15, 2015 
 
Dear Member,  

 
Southern Alberta Energy from Waste Association is pleased to announce by way of this letter of 
introduction to its members, that we will be working in coordination with HDR Corporation (HDR) and 

appointed field coordinator representatives from 2 sg Inc. (2cg) in the upcoming weeks to expedite 
completion of select (4) 100 kg. field waste audits / sampling events to be carried out in member waste 
authority areas.  

 
Please be advised that the winter waste audits were identified based on the qualitative data analysis and 
findings compiled from the Waste Stream Survey results completed on December 4, 2015.  

 
We wish to engage the following waste authorities: 
 

1. Drumheller & District Solid Waste Management Association 
2. Newell Regional Solid Waste Management Authority Ltd.  
3. Vulcan District Waste Commission; and 

4. Lethbridge Regional Waste Management Services Commission 
 
Note: the waste audits are being scheduled in the second or third weeks of January 2016; these are to be 

scheduled exactly based on the coordination of logistics which are expected to take place prior to end 
December 2015. 2cg Field Coordinator, Stacy Schaub-Szabo as designated by HDR will be in direct 
contact with the appointed waste authority representatives to discuss logistical requirements. At the site 

of each waste audit the following will be required: Heated waste sample storage area (approximately 
20’*20’); the delivery of four waste samples to the sorting area by each municipality and the removal of 
sorted wastes. 

 
The SAEWA membership is looking forward to the beneficial report of results which will be received from 
these field analysis events.  

 
Thank you in advance of your cooperation.  
 

If you have any questions please contact me, 
 

 

 

 
Sherry Poole 
Project Administrative Manager 

SAEWA 
sherry@saewa.ca  
 

The Southern Alberta Energy-from-Waste Association (SAEWA) is a non-profit coalition of 66 municipal 
entities and waste management jurisdictions in southern Alberta.  SAEWA is committed to the research 
and implementation of energy recovery from non-recyclable waste materials that will reduce long-term 
reliance on landfills. Established in 2009, SAEWA is seeking to foster sustainable waste management 
practices that contribute to our society’s overall resource efficiency and environmental responsibility.  
SAEWA is in the planning stages to develop an Energy-From-Waste Facility that will handle the 

conversion of municipal and other sources of solid waste into electricity.  
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